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Clerk’s report following 16th May 2022 Annual Parish Council meeting
Follow up to matters arising:
[bookmark: _Hlk517012327]Meeting Dates
All dates for Parish Council meetings have been changed to a Tuesday.
Updated calendar attached
Financial Audit
The internal audit has been completed.
Reports attached
The external audit AGAR form has been submitted
Copy attached
Defibrillator
The defibrillator has been deployed in a medical emergency. 
It has been checked and updated on the Circuit ready for deployment.
Speeding
The question submitted to the PFCC via YLCA was included in the YLCA meeting.
Copy of all responses attached
The Data Logger was deployed in the village for a week in June and the results awaited.
Community Garden
Site meetings have continued to be held and progress made.
Copies of notes attached
The loose finials on the greenhouse have been reported to Hartley’s Botanic. A provisional date of July 4th has been giving for a site visit to check.
A National Garden Scheme Community grant has been awarded.
A £500 grant from Broadacres has been offered for the purchase of Fruit Trees and Bushes. The Clerk has agreed for the project to be used in their publicity.
A Co-op Community Page has been setup and a funding application submitted.
Mill Lane
The Dog Waste Bin has been sited at the verge at the end of Mill Lane. The residents send their thanks.
Urban Grass Cutting
The invoice for the Urban Grass Cutting has been submitted.
BOGEG
BOGEG asked the Parish Council to cover the insurance for the Christmas Tree event with the Public Liability cover. The insurance company have responded that this is only possible if the Parish Council are the organisation arranging the event.
Invoices have been received from BOGEG for the Platinum Jubilee event and will be submitted for repayment as Claim 1 to the Jubilee fund.
Lower Wensleydale Area Partnership funding
The funding scheme is to reopen shortly. A submission for funding for the second defibrillator will be processed once applications open.
Received from RDC/NYCC
Parish Council Elections
The completed Councillor Declaration forms have been submitted to Richmondshire District Council.
Local Government Reorganisation
Latest update attached
Received from YLCA
Councillors’ login
The login details have been updated
Copy attached
Autumn Conference
Details and booking form attached
White Rose Updates
Copies attached
Training Updates
Copies attached
Received from Police
Dales Police Report
Copies placed on the Facebook page.
Copies attached
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